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                                                                                                       Blue on Blue 

Letter from the secretary 
 

Sailors, 
 

I‟m filling in for our commodore this issue so he can concentrate on trying to put some food on the table and keep his 

new boat floating!   But he asked me to welcome all our new members.  We‟re all glad you joined us.  Let‟s go sailing! 
 

This has been a truly crazy spring and summer so far.  It‟s funny how not having access to the water puts a crimp in 

our well laid plans and schedules for sailing! 
 

But that‟s all behind us now (ok, we could use some more warm weather) and we still have the best parts of summer 

ahead of us.  We have a long list of fun races, cruises, parties and more scheduled for the weeks to come and we 

hope to see ALL of you either on the water, on the docks or even in the bars telling and listening to sailing stories. 
 

I‟m starting a new feature in these newsletters called “Can you name this intrepid sailor?”  Send me a funny picture 

of yourself or any of us and I‟ll try to get them in eventually. 
 

And, as I‟ve begged before, please send me material for this newsletter.  Like everyone, I really love seeing what you 

are all up to, hearing your stories and seeing your pictures. 

 

“Wind in your sails!” … “Mostly, we figure that means „yes‟.” 
 

~ Mike 
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Hell or High Water 
 

Well, old Mother Nature (with the help of the Corps of Engineers) has sure been throwing us a curve this spring and summer.  
Between having to wade up to our knees just to put a boat in at the city boat launch, not even being able to FIND some marinas and 
dodging one ton concrete blocks on others (and one ton logs in the lake) it has been a challenge to get any sailing done until just 
recently.  We had to cancel and/or reschedule several events but the good news is that we’ve almost always had wind for the sailing 
events to date!  Here are a couple of “funny” pictures of the scene. 

                
Seasons’ marina was “gone”!                      Photo: Chris Hove                         Bartender! 
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How about Pirates (and other sailors)??? 

 Editor: Mike Jewell      Photos: M. or S. Jewell or N. England unless noted 

"I want to step on that little blue boat and sail away with you." 
- Scott Kirby (Key West) 

 

 

Cruising for a … 
 

At the end of June Chris Munro took his family for a cruise on Puget Sound in “Eclipse”.  Of course, they had fun! 
Chris says: 
“Spent 8 days aboard Eclipse, our Capri 25. Tight quarters for our family of four with two active boys but well worth it. Anacortes has 
two marinas with track mounted hoists so you don't need to dip your trailer in salt water. We weren't sure what the weather would 
bring after our spring but we fared well with several overcast days and some great sun. San Juan cruising can be a lot of motoring but 
we got some great sailing in with one day of 15-20 knots all day. Anchored or picked up mooring buoys at state marine parks 
throughout the trip. Can't recommend it enough to everyone. We were consistently the smallest boat in the harbor but that didn't 
lessen our fun! 
Smooth sailing. .. ... .... ............._/) “ 
 
Four photos by Chris Munro: 

Happy Birthday to us, … 
 

For the second year, the SSA entered a float in the July 4
th

 Parade.  And, of course, 
the theme was “sailboats” (a bunch of dinghies”) and, of course we were Pirates!   
Arrrrrrr! 
 

   
 

   
 

 
O’Really in stealth mode                                  Photo: Rob Maurice 

 

     
Rosario Strait                                                                        Mt Baker “Eclipse” 
 

      
Last Day Out                                                                          Sailing with the “fairies” 

Can you name 
this intrepid 
sailor? 

 

 
Fire dancers at Trinity after sailing 


